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Kenmore Town of Tonawanda Universal Pre-Kindergarten Timeline 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Thank you for registering for the Ken-Ton/YMCA UPK program! Below is a timeline of when to 

expect information regarding the registration process.  All correspondence will be done via 

email.   

1. Open House – Wednesday, May 18th, 2022. Walk through the building and see the 

classrooms and gym space.  

2. Confirmation of Registration – Friday, June 3rd, 2022. Confirmation that registration 

paperwork has been submitted to Ken-Ton for placement into UPK program.  

3. Lottery – The lottery will take place on Wednesday, June 8th, 2022 at 4pm - Virtual.   

4. Acceptance and Placement letter – you will receive an email with your school placement, start 

time and classroom teacher, during the month of August. 

 

Please remember that you must also complete a YMCA enrollment form, even if you are not 

attending before and after school programs. You may drop it off at the Ken-Ton YMCA or 

Hamilton elementary school.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions! I look forward to meeting you!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Debbie McCormick 

Executive Director UPK programs  

716.874.8419  

 

The Y: We’re for youth development, healthy living, and social responsibility  

 


